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Great to see so many children happy and settled. They are working well and trying hard. You should
all have met your new child’s teacher and if not, an appointment must be made asap.

e Harvest this year is being performed by Year 6, we are also collecting for the local food banks
and your support is much appreciated. 1 item from every family will make a big difference.
Please try and support. Food donations by Wednesday 12 the October.

e School trips as you know are heavily subsidised and we offer all families the same. Pay £30 for
the year for trips in this country and not overnight. Money must be in by October half term.

e Lots of children already have been on trips this term so far and we plan one external trip
every term so that children get as many experiences as possible.

e The school calendar on the website has all the dates on. Dressing up days are on there and it
is important that you support your child, if you struggle, we will try and support.

e School starts at 8.45 am EVERY day apart from Nursery which starts at 8.25 am- please make
sure your child is on time because late marks may lead to the attendance officer calling
you/visiting/sending a letter.

e All absences MUST, be reported. The school office is open every day from 7.30 am to receive
calls. Children whose parents do not call will be unauthorized if we have had no contact.

e Holidays in term time- this will all be unauthorized. Filling in a school form is vital as you may
lose your school place if not done.

e We break up at normal time on Friday 215t October and come back on TUESDAY 15t November.
Breakfast club will be as normal at 8 am and every child is welcome to attend.

e We have had lots of requests for homework club after school. Time will be allocated for all.
This is not a club for life and children will be given 5 week blocks when space is available.
Children on PPG funding will get extra time.

e Sat School for PE is proving very popular, again this is a FREE club, all children will be given the
chance to attend should they wish.

e FINAL CLUBS of the half term next week and there are NO CLUBS last week before any
holiday. If you fail to pick your child up/make alternative arrangements this could lead to a
fine if left at school.




